

Petr Ježek Group of the Alliance of Liberals and Democrats for Europe

> Mr Paul McGinley European Ryder Cup Team Captain

> > Brussels, 23/09/2014

Dear Paul,

I would like to wish the European Ryder Cup team good luck in golf's biggest team spectacle. As a keen golfer myself, I will be following the upcoming competition with interest and hope that Europe will emerge victorious. With the wealth of talent in your team, I sincerely hope and believe that Europe can achieve a hat-trick of Ryder Cup victories at Gleneagles.

I am sure we will see some excellent golf and believe that this sporting event will contribute to the strong relationship between Europe and the United States, which is very important in today's challenging world.

Yours sincerely,

Petr Jezek MEP

ALDE MEP for the Czech Republic